Kathy Connelly

From: Rudy Esquivias

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 4:55 PM

To: Kathy Connelly; Dave Zellner; Troy Mullender; Rick Ochs (rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov); Tina
Gerola

Cc: Maureen McDonnell

Subject: RE: Special event liquor license - Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation

Kathy:

The planning division has no objections to this one-time special event to be held at Dolce Vita. Thanks.

Rudy fsquivias

Senior Planner/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480-474-2645

resquivias@ajcity.net

SERVICE OVER AND ABOVE THE REST

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)

From: Kathy Connelly

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 4:08 PM
To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner; Troy Mullender; Rick Ochs (rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov); Tina Gerola
Cc: Maureen McDonnell

Subject: Special event liquor license - Pinal County Veterans Memorial Foundation

I have received a request for a special event liquor license from the Pinal County Veterans Memorial
Foundation for an event at Dolce Vita, 3301 S. Goldfield Road, Apache Junction for March 3, 2019.
Please conduct your review and have your department recommendations to me no later than
Wednesday, August 29, 2018 in order for this to be on the September 18th city council agenda.
Thanks.

ke

Kathy Connelly, City Clerk
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
keconnelly@ajcity.net
480-474-5061
Monday-Thursday 7am-6pm
Closed Fridays and holidays




